
 

Barrow In Bloom 2021 
 

Wildflowers in Millennium Park 
15th October 2021 

 
It was a glorious autumn morning when we rotovated a small wavy strip of grass banking 
in Millennium Park. This short little strip of land should blossom with lots of native 
wildflowers in spring summer 2022.  
 
The wildflower seed mix contains twenty-six native British wildflower species, consisting 
of mainly perennial species and a handful of annual and biennial species to create a 
permanent area of pure wildflowers. 
The species included in this mixture create an attractive display from May to October and 
is suitable for creating habitats for bees, butterflies and other pollinating insects. It 
contains a wide range of species to create a diverse environment and range of food to 
support local wildlife. 
 

  
Thanks to the Coop for the funding for purchasing the seeds, The Parish Council for 
funding the hire of the rotavator and permission to plant the seeds. 
 
Thanks to volunteers, Sam, Simon and Annette for heping and to Mark for all advice and  
hard work on the day. 

 


